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Ventura County

Watershed Protection District
Groundwater Section

MEMORANDUM

DATE: September 2, 2008

TO: Kari Finley, RMA - Planning Division

FROM: Rick Viergutz, WPD – Groundwater Section

SUBJECT: RMA 08-032, Notice of Preparation - One Valley One Vision – Santa Clarita
Valleywide Area Plan Update

The Watershed Protection District – Groundwater Section has reviewed the above Notice of Preparation
and has provided the following comments:

The Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) discussion needs to address the following:

1) How will surface water and groundwater quantity and quality entering Ventura County from the
area covered by the OVOV area plan change over time? The time interval discussed should include
now, through build out of the project. Elements included in the time interval should include changes in
surface water and groundwater quantity and quality.
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